
School Staff Log Sheet Information  
 

Log Sheets  
Bus drivers are required to submit log sheets to the NWSD transportation office by law on the 1st and 
15th of each month. Log sheets can be sent to Transportation Office through interoffice mail at the school 
or electronically.  

If a driver brings in their logbook send it to the Transportation office in Turtleford. 

• Interoffice mail – send the white and yellow copy with NWSD interschool courier.  
• To scan – Scan the white copy of the log sheet ensure the entire page is in the scan and information 

can be read. Scans can be emailed to transportation.department@nwsd.ca 


